
March 19 - 20, 2024 

Due to a system upgrade, online transcript ordering will be unavailable from 11:30 p.m. on Tuesday 
March 19 until approximately 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday March 20, 2024 EDT.  Although ordering may 

appear to be available, please refrain from doing so until 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Please plan accordingly or try again once the 
maintenance window has passed. 

 Thank you. 
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